
 

 

At its meeting on April 30, 2014 the TTC Board adopted the following: 

“It is recommended that the Board authorize the award of Contract V60-6, Arrow Road Garage 
Bus Hoist Replacement to Buttcon Limited (Buttcon) in the amount of $5,812,720.00 inclusive of 
all taxes on the basis of lowest Total Bid Price”. 

 


